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10/10/2020  22:02:162020/3461/P OBJ Adam Martyn While we applaud the initiative to house people at risk of homelessness, we strongly object against the 

proposed plans for the development as they stand. This is on the basis of:

1. Size - a structure of this height would tower over the surrounding buildings forming a stark contrast to an 

otherwise uniform area. The windows are also directly looking into the houses surrounding it leading to 

massive invasion of privacy - something which was clearly not considered in the building design process. As 

one solution, we would propose a reduction in the size of the building, limiting it to a maximum of 2 stories and 

constructing it from materials similar to those in the surrounding area.

2. Number of new residents - The number of dwellings to be constructed in such a small area will inevitably 

lead to overcrowding and spill over into the streets. It is unclear how this number of people are supposed to be 

housed in the proposed development, without it being extremely congested. We are also concerned about 

noise (given the number of people) as well as an overburdening of local services, facilities, walkways, parking 

spaces, green spaces, etc. The plans seem to focus on just cramming in as many people as possible into as 

small a space as possible without any regard for quality of life of these new residents, as well as the existing 

residents in the area. 

3. Style - the proposed style is vastly different to the surrounding properties and will be visually abrasive. it is 

difficult to understand how this architectural choice was made in the context of the area. It is unclear to us why 

metal stairways have been designed as these will create a lot of noise in addition to looking terrible.

Overall, the proposed plans are for an extremely dense and large development bang in the middle of a 

residential neighbourhood, with seemingly little effort at trying to make it visually acceptable, whilst creating a 

good quality of life for residents - and maintaining it for current locals. We strongly urge the council to 

reconsider these plans and listen to the views of the residents directly affected in this area.

11/10/2020  19:23:382020/3461/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Peter Wood The proposed buildings, in terms of height and mass, are far too large and domineering for this site in the 

heart of a residential neighbourhood, which is also a conservation area.

The proposed number of residents (up to 200 in 50 units) is too high, resulting in cramped accommodation.

11/10/2020  17:46:562020/3461/P COMMNT Nicholas 

Bradfield 

DPCAAC

Unfortunately we have lost the PIN number for the DPCAAC submission. So we are submitting it through the 

public channel.

Several members of DPCAAC are drafting their own detailed comments some of which oppose demolition in 

these circumstances DPCAAC can only submit a ¿no comment"
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